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Friday 1st December 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers, 
  
Congratulations to our students on completing their mock exams.  With the exception of the Visual Arts mocks 
(which are administered quite differently), these are complete until the next round of mocks which happen in 
Term 4. 
  
The results of the mocks will be handed to the students in sealed envelopes, with their Predicted Grades, 
towards the end of the term. This process mimics how they will receive their results during the real exams, 
preparing them for what lies ahead. 
  
In the coming weeks and months, our focus will be on continued learning and improvement. Attending school 
regularly is crucial during this period.  Mock feedback will soon be with them and that is arguably one of the 
best opportunities to raise standards.   
  
I'd also like to emphasise the importance of returning to our usual routines. This means back to our regular 
timetables, arriving to every lesson on time, wearing the full school uniform, being fully prepared and actively 
engaging in all classroom activities. Students should bring their fully stocked pencil cases, a suitable bag, 
snacks and water – every day.  A reminder, Lower Wedgewood is still available from 8am every morning and 
until 5pm every evening for revision, and it’s great to see so many of our young people using the resources 
there outside of school hours. 
  
We understand that the students may be feeling tired and in need of a break after two weeks of 
examinations.  We encourage them to use this weekend to rest and recharge, so they come back on Monday 
feeling refreshed and ready to tackle their studies with renewed energy.   
  
Thank you so much for your continued support.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch. Your partnership is invaluable. 
  
Wishing you and your families a wonderful weekend. 
  
Warm regards, 
 

 
  
Ms Neave 
Assistant Headteacher 
lneave@sflt.co.uk 
 


